
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Agriculture
Bureau of Fisheries and Aquatic Resources

FISHERIES MANAGEMENT AREA 5
Le Grace Building, Brgy. Guinobatan, Calapan City
Oriental Mindoro 5200 Telefax No.:(043) 288-6305
0961-428-9085

NOTICE OF INVITATION

DATE: July 17, 2023

FOR: HON. MARY JEAN N. TE Municipal Mayor of Libertad, Antique
RED LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO OIC-RED, DENR MIMAROPA
ATTY. TEODORO JOSE S. MATA Executive Director, PCSD
MR. ROWEL SALDAJENO Municipal Fishing Sector Representative
MR. AVELINO FULGENCIO JR. Commercial Fishing Sector Representative
MR. CELSO S. SALGADO Aquaculture Sector Representative
MS. ANTONETTE P. HERDILES Traders/Market Sector Representative
MS. ROSANMI C. LABNAO Academe Representative
MS. RHODA PON-AN Local NGO Representative
MR. BERNARD A. MAYO IFARMC Representative
MS. ROSANETTE GERONA IP Representative

MS. LORNA P. ANGOR TWG Chairperson
MS. MYRNA B. CANDELARIO SAG Chairperson

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF INVITATION FOR THE FMA 5 LOCAL CHIEF EXECUTIVE SUMMIT

Please be informed that the FMA 5Municipal Executive Summitwill be conducted simultaneously with
the USAID Fish Right Program activities entitled PAGSARAYEN: Celebrating Calamianes Journey
towards Sustainable Fisheries on July 27-28, 2023, in Coron, Palawan.

Anent to this, you are hereby requested to participate in the said activity as per the discussion at the last
Management Board Meeting.

The FMA 5 Municipal Executive Summit aims to foster collaboration, knowledge sharing, and meaningful
discussions on various themes related to fisheries management and conservation in FMA 5. Please see
the attached program of activities for your reference.

Should you have clarifications, please contact Ms. Mary Rose C. Martin at fmred.mimaropa@bfar.da.gov.ph
or 09128374818. We hope to receive your response by July 19, 2023, so we can make the necessary
arrangements.

Thank you very much, and we look forward to your positive response to our invitation.

Sincerely yours,

EMMANUEL H. ASIS, DFT, CESE
Chairperson, FMA 5
Regional Director
BFAR MIMAROPA
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